
                                              

                                              
      
 
 Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes Noela Karl                                                                              
 
 
           Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors, is pleased to announce that Noela Karl has joined the 
Ramsey group. Ms. Karl earned her real estate license two 
years ago and began working as part of a team assisting Sales 
Associate Meg Young. Together Noela and Meg have helped 
real estate clients in making their dreams a reality. 
 
 Throughout her career, Noela developed a great eye 
for design, having worked closely with designers and architects in the furniture business.  
Noela enjoys putting her excellent communication skills and attention to detail to work 
for the many satisfied clients that she and Meg have served together.  
 
 Noela Karl is a long time resident of Ridgewood. She raised two children in town 
and knows the Northern Bergen County area very well. She and Meg Young look 
forward to joining the firm and continuing to put their team to work for their clients.  
Noela Karl can be reached at Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Ramsey at (201) 934-0600. 


